

September Water Department Report

Installed new service line for two houses that were galvanized.

We have been marking water services for the contractor doing the potholing, they have been making good progress so far.

Marked 47 miss digs for the month.

There have been several work orders this past month for shut off, water complaints, or faulty equipment.

Sent letters out to Fifty-five residents to see if we could possibly use their house for Lead and Copper sampling next year for EGLE compliance.

Completed all necessary sampling for the month and necessary reports to EGLE for compliance.

Ryan Young has been going to classes getting ready for his water exams in November.

Completed another round of water shut offs for non-payments.